

Braidwood Community Association				
Meeting Type: General Meeting		Place: Braidwood Servicemen's Club	Date: 21 April 26	Time: 5.30 pm
Committee Present	David Anthony, John Tuckwell, Sarah Leheny, Cathie Owen			
Guests Present				
BCA Members Present	Phillip Owen, Anni Chilton, Jan Mason			
Apologies	Martin Glover, Sue Murray, Judy van Rijswijk, Peter van Rijswijk, Louise Poland, Margaret Tuckwell			

Item	Discussion/Summary/Motion	Motion Moved	Motion Seconded	Vote
<u>Item 1:</u> Welcome and Apologies	David welcomed all attendees and performed an Acknowledgement of Country.			
<u>Item 2:</u> Endorsement of Previous Minutes	Minutes from meeting 17 Mar 26 were tabled and accepted by the meeting.	David Anthony	Anni Chilton	
<u>Item 3:</u> Business Arising and not included in General Business				
<u>Item 3a:</u> Braidwood Structure Plan	The Plan was endorsed by Council at its meeting on 25 March.			
<u>Item 3b:</u> 88 Wallace Street Redevelopment	DA for onsite demolition has been submitted.			
<u>Item 3c:</u> Braidwood Microgrid Project	Support letter sent to Council. DA on hold while another report is sought (Indigenous archaeological survey). Some dissenting views (in Majors Creek)			
<u>Item 3d:</u> Overland Flow Plan	NFI			

<u>Item 3e:</u> Appreciation conveyed to Council	Appreciation conveyed to Council for opening the library as a safe space during extreme weather events.
<u>Item 3f:</u> Mongarlowe and Majors Creek bridges	Both bridges are on a list for replacement but no funding is available. Maintenance issues to be looked at by Council.
<u>Item 4:</u> General Business	
<u>Item 4a:</u> Priority list for Braidwood projects for 2026-27 Operational Plan	• Consideration of Draft submission to be endorsed by the meeting. • Items raised at the last meeting: Walking path around Braidwood to the list – path to be constructed section by section. • Prioritise issues with dangerous access around town (walking, cycling) • Footpath on Coghill Street between Wallace Street and Ryrie Street • 40kph speed limit on Wallace Street instead of 50kph.
<u>Item 5:</u> Any Other Business	• Jan & Anni dropped off distribution list • Sarah had a chat with the volunteer driver of a Eurobodalla Council minibus. This model (council owned and volunteer driven) may work for Braidwood / QPRC • Is red bin garbage collection changing to fortnightly? (Dave will confirm) • Emergency Management plan is with govt but not publicly accessible. Residents unaware of plans. • Do we need to be proactive re: pedestrian crossings being removed when roundabouts are put in? The suggestion was to write to Steve Whan and request confirmation.
<u>Item 6:</u> Next Meeting	19 May 2026